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Comments: My main objection to the Heber Wild Horse Management Plan #18916 is that the proposed reduction

in the current number of horses is way too low.  If the currently estimated number of horses on this land is

between 250 and 450, and they appear to be surviving just fine, then a reduction down to only 100 horses is one-

fourth of the current amount.  That is too extreme and unnecessary.  This makes me wonder what the real motive

is in attacking these horses and their land. It appears to me that, if sterilization to any extent is found to be

warranted, simply maintaining the herd numbers at the lower end of the spectrum (250) would be more

reasonable and appropriate.


